DAY AND NIGHT

P. O, Box 427
NAPA, CALIFORNIA
PHONE 6-2023

December 15.1952
Dear Stan:
Howdy asain.

Well you copied us better when you came thru Lodi
last year. I think that was where you heard us....

I beleive the fippt selection you heard was from
another station...possibly one in Cuba, however,
enough was lidentifled to validate a verile.

Your identification of 'Somewhwre Along the Way'
definitely clinches the reception. Also the
DX dedication mentioned jibes.

So this will officially verify your reception report
of December 6, 1952 0338-0404 E.S.T.

I sigmed off the rig at 0105 P.5.T. thouch so you

must have read KJAY in Kansas after that time. Several
others have identified that statlon as coming on the
alr at about one (0100) P.S.T.

Too bad you couldn't havﬁ had better condx there...some
of the fellows sot exceglonal results. Some didn't
though. Apparently local interference in some cases
was the cause and in others i1t was other stations
@RM~-in~ the works. We'll hope for better next time.

Thanks very much for you report and I hope the
burning offi the early morning oil will be made up

to you by this verification. This I belelve 1s

my third (total) to you. One from KIBE in Palo Alto
and two from here KVON.

Also had the pleasure of meeting a coupnle of your
DX-ing buddies that night. Larry Yarnes and Gene
Allen were in the studio and 'on mike' with me.

Better say 'over and out'....

Agein, TNX and VY 73's to you

biha iz

~

Dave Yortman C.E. KVON
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